
This half term Year Two will be learning about the following topics:

	English
	We will be reading ‘Flat Stanley’ over a number of weeks and completing various activities linked to this. We will also be reading some non-fiction linked to the life cycles of plants & animals. We will be investigating plurals & different suffixes that can be added to words. We will be thinking carefully about punctuation in our writing and checking that our work is grammatically correct. We will be extending sentences using conjunctions and making our writing sound interesting using wow words and phrases. 

	Maths
	We will be counting on and back in different steps and giving examples to match general statement about numbers as well as rounding numbers to the nearest 10 or 100. We will be practising different calculation strategies for all four operations including mental calculation.  We will be solving real life word problems including money and checking results using inverse operations. We will be finding fractions of shapes and numbers and solving problems involving measures and time. We will also be organising data into block graphs and pictograms. 

	Science
	Plants: we will be investigating what plants need to grow and be healthy. We will be naming the parts of a plant. We will be growing our own seeds and observing how they change over time. We will also be finding out about the different flowers and trees that are growing in our local environment. 

	Geography
	We will be exploring our school grounds and the local area to find out about the human and physical features. We will be creating maps and plans, as well as using compass directions to describe routes & journeys. In addition to this we will be naming and locating the seven continents and five oceans of the world. 

	ICT
	Controlling a floor and screen turtle: we will be creating and storing instructions to move the floor & screen turtle.

	Art
	Printing: we will be experiment with leaf printing using leaves we have collected in our local environment. 

	Design & Technology
	Textiles: we will be designing and making an outfit for Barnaby bear to wear on his travels around the world. 

	P.E.
	Multi-skills 
Gymnastics – developing more control in movements  

	Music
	Composing pieces of music and singing Easter songs.

	R.E.
	We will be continuing to find out about the stories Christians believe Jesus told & the messages they give. Nearer the end of the half term we will also be exploring the Easter story and finding out how Easter is celebrated.

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	Good to be me. The children will be discussing what they are good at and what they need to work harder on. They will be working towards personal targets. We will be thinking about ways to be assertive and continuing to work on friendships. 


Homework and spellings will continue as before.
PE will continue to be on Mondays and Wednesdays. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Shaw
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